
Thank you for your understanding.

Sembawang Hot Spring is closed to be 

developed into Sembawang Hot Spring Park 

from 10 August 2018.

Hot spring water is still available from two 

temporary taps, located next to the current 

entrance of the hot spring site (as indicated in 

the map below).

Expected project completion date: 

January 2020


